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15 June 2015
Our ref: AS/L1593
Please quote above reference on all
future correspondence

Paul Gee

By email: gasnsolarservices@gmail.com

Dear Mr Gee
Email dated 12 June 2015

I refer to your email to the Plumbers, Gasfitters and Drainlayers Board of 12 June 2015
in which you advise that the Board has not responded to a matter raised in your email of
6 March 2015. The matter was:

“Also I would complain that even through someone nearly died because of bad,
very bad gasfitting and shoddy practices, that no one has been held responsible
for nearly killing Ron Clark.”

I advise this matter has already been addressed.

In response to your request, I advise that I will not review my reply to you contained in
the letter dated 10 June 2015.

Yours sincerely

-

Craig O’Connell
Acting Registrar




